
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
  
The children and staff have had another fantastic week at school.  On Monday, the  
children enjoyed some fun activities linked to European Languages Day and Art Club  
after school was a great success, the children loved drawing from nature.  As the Club  
was so popular Mrs Twist has kindly offered to continue the Club for four weeks after  
half term for those children who were unsuccessful this time. Football club is tonight  
after school.  Larkrigg riding school, Miss Twist and George have all commented on the  
children’s impeccable behaviour.  Our children are a real credit to you.  
 
If you haven't yet engaged with Dojos, please could you.  It is essential that as many  
parents as possible engage with Dojos.  Should school need to close we would use this as  
our main form of communication. If you need assistance to access Dojos, please contact 
us.  We are welcoming posts on Dojos of what the children have been up to at home, it’s  
a lovely way for the children to share their own experiences.  Please use your child’s ‘portfolio’ to upload any photos or 
videos.   
 
We will be arranging our parent consultation meetings soon. Due to the current situation these will be held over the 
telephone with dates and times to be confirmed.  Please spread the word if you know any children who are approaching 
Nursery or school age.  We currently have space in all Year groups and as you know, our small school is such a lovely and 
nurturing environment for children to mature and bloom at their own pace.   
 
Please remember to maintain social distancing when dropping off your child and, if you need to come through the gate, you 
must remain behind the red line. Due to congestion on Princes Road, we have altered KS2 start times (Y3 & Y5 @ 8.50. Y4 & 
Y6 @8.55) and on arrival the Trailblazers and Detectives come straight into school after sanitising their hands.  
Next Friday (9th October) we will be inviting your child to wear yellow for ‘Hello Yellow’ to support Young Minds.   
 
We wondered if there are any of our parents who could help us with a few ‘hands on’ jobs at school. We would really 
appreciate any time you could spare.   
 
Given your child can't have an official birthday party at the moment, we would like to offer you the chance to send a cake 
(bought and sealed) into school for them to share with their friends in school.  A team Cuthbert's birthday will be a special 
one, we don't want anyone to miss out. If your child has any allergies, which we may  
not be aware of, please let us know. 
 
Many thanks, as always, for your support, 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 100% 
Year 5 95% 
Year 6 93% 

Amazing! 
Years 

R,1,2,3&4 – 
you are 
stars! 

Diary Autumn 2020 
Monday 5th World Space Week begins 

   Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Wednesday 7th Photographs – Individual & Siblings, 9.30am 
Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day – dress in yellow, whole school, details to follow 

   Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 12th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Friday 16th Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 19th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope assembly, whole school, in school 
Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 

  

 
MENU 3 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 5th of 
October 2020 

 
European Languages Day on 

Monday of this week 


